Rosenberg Corey

From: Crystal Froembling <crystal.froembling@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 7:41 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: In support of HB 2004

My name is Crystal Froembling, | live in North Portland, and I'm lucky to live in a house owned by my partner, at the end
of a quiet, dead end street. However, | was born and raised in Portland and have been a low income renter much of my
life. | have watched my communities become displaced and pushed out over the decades. Our community is at a critical
juncture where we need to stand up for fair housing policy and be the progressive place we profess to be. | urge your
support of HB2004. If not now, when? How can we continue this madness, we can not build our way out - you should
not have to make $80k to have stable housing!

I thank you in advance for your support of this legislation, HB 2004 is more critical now than ever before.

Thank you,
Crystal Froembling

Sent from my iPhone



